
 

TBT  

August 2023 – Elul 5783 

Chai Lights 

As Nat King Cole sang “Oh, those lazy hazy crazy days of Summer…” 

and we are in the midst of one heck of a summer. With heat 

advisories issued every day, we sizzle and hope for rain or look 

longingly for Fall and perhaps cooler weather.  

But summer also slows us down (who can move in heat indices of 

110 anyway?) and makes us reflect on where we are and where we 

are going. And, with August beginning ELUL we may also turn our 

thoughts to the upcoming High Holidays. It’s a time for new starts. 

FOR STARTERS: its the CONGREGATIONAL MEETING which will be 

held on SUNDAY, AUGUST 20TH AT 10:30 A.M. at TBT. Bagels and lox 

and coffee will be served, and please feel free to bring other nosh-

able foods. This is an important meeting. 

 It’s a time when we, as a congregational family can come together 

and review our past year and go forward. IT TAKES A VILLAGE. As 

my grandmother used to say, “if no one picks up a broom, no one 

can complain that the kitchen isn’t clean.”  

We have several openings on the Board and its time for new people 

or those who served in the past and would like to again, JOIN. Many 

of us have served for years…five years for me, others more years. 

We have the following vacancies: 

 



Ritual/VP – This position includes helping the Rabbi with the High 

Holidays and also Shabbat services with other board members. 

Finance – Preparing the monthly statements with the Online Quick 

books. 

Communication – Creating the E-Newsletter Chai Lights, monthly. 

Membership – Communicating with new members. 

Buildings and Grounds – Overseeing the grounds and building and 

making sure it’s kept up nicely.  

Member At Large – Assisting as needed with Temple programs. 

 

IF you are interested and want to keep TBT going, please email Joe 

Wallack at joewallack@gmail.com  

 

It’s a wonderful experience and your voice matters! Its OUR Temple. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

The Annual Sisterhood meeting will be held in August. Nancy 

Schwartz will send out the information. It’s $36 to join. Sisterhood 

does wonderful things for our Temple from keeping the kitchen 

stocked, organizing Break the Fast, decorating for the holidays and 

they also have the Book Club. Sisterhood also has events throughout 

the year. Please consider joining and being a part of Book Club. 

Everyone is invited to this which is held once a month at TBT. Carol 

Zucker, the wonderful head of this club, will send out an email for 

the August book and meeting time.   

 

SERVICES FOR AUGUST 

4TH – Myrna 7 p.m. Lay Lead  

8th- TBT Board Meeting 7 p.m. 

11th – Rabbi Greene 7 p.m.  

18th- Myrna 7 p.m. Lay Lead 7 p.m. 

20TH – CONGREGATIONAL MEETING 10:30 A.M.  

25th- Rabbi Greene 7 p.m. 

Zoom and In Person at TBT. 

If you would like to bring something to eat our award winning Oneg, 

it will be greatly appreciated.  

 

 

 

 



 

 

Happy Birthday and Anniversary to                

July/August people! 

 

Thanks to the Board Members who have served and have 

volunteered their time to TBT. Paul Hamer, Myrna 

Reingold, Jill MacGregor, Deb Nowinski. We hope to see 

you all on August 20th at the TBT Congregational Meeting. 

 

TBT 

12411 Parks Shadow Trail 

Houston, Texas 77058 

www.tbthouston.com 

Rabbi Greene – Rabbi 

 


